Emma Butcher

—_—————— ——
To: Calvin Houlison
Subject: RE: Notification of Modification - SSD 5300 MOD 1 Kembla Grange

From: Calvin Houlison

Sent: Wednesday, 29 March 2017 4:53 PM

To: Emma Butcher <Emma.Butcher@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Notification of Modification - SSD 5300 MOD 1 Kembla Grange

Hi Emma
It’s a nil response from us on this one.

Regards

Calvin Houlison

Senior Conservation Planning Officer, Planning (lllawarra)
South East Region

Regional Operations Division

Office of Environment and Heritage

Level 3, 84 Crown Street, Wollongong, NSW, 2500

PO Box 513, Wollongong, NSW, 2520

T: 02 4224 4179

W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au

From: Amy Robertson

Sent: Tuesday, 14 March 2017 1:12 PM

To: Planning Matters Mailbox <planning.matters@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Jane Flanagan <JANE.FLANAGAN @PLANNING.NSW.GOV.AU>

Subject: Notification of Modification - SSD 5300 MOD 1 Kembla Grange
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Attention: General Manager
Office of Environment and Heritage
Planning.matters@environment.nsw.gov.au

Notification of Modification
Kembla Grange Resource Recovery Facility (SSD 5300 MOD 1)

To Whom it May Concern,
Please be advised that Mr Adam Blackwell (the Proponent) has submitted a Modification Request to
modify the Project Approval at Kembla Grange Resource Recovery Facility in the Wollongong Local

Government Area.

The proposal seeks approval for the modification, involving:



e Provision of a larger weighbridge office; and
e Relocation of the new, second weighbridge in-line with the existing weighbridge.

An electronic copy of the proposed modification is attached to this email for your convenience with
all other associated documents available on the Department’s website at the below link:
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=8251

Should OEH wish to make a submission, it should be made to the Department no later than
Wednesday 29 March 2017.

It would be appreciated if you could submit your submission electronically via the Department’s
website at the above link.

Should you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact myself on (02) 9274 6185 or Natasha
Harras on 9274 6332

Kind Regards,



